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Board Goal: 
Achieve TEA Recognized rating on our journey to becoming world-class by 2012 
 
BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
The District Advisory Council (DAC) was charged by the Strategic Planning 
Committee to review the current dress code policy for Cedar Hill ISD.  The council 
met several times this past school year to discuss dress code policies collected 
from surrounding school districts as well as review the data derived from our 
student, parent, and teacher surveys.  The council provided the attached list of 
recommendations to Mr. Horace Williams.   
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
The DAC recommends the Board review the list of Standardized Dress Code 
recommendations.   
 
CONTACT PERSON(S): 
Dr. Homer Carter, Assistant Superintendent of Curriculum and Instruction 
Ronald M. Moss, Director of Student Assessment 
 
FUNDING SOURCE: 
Local funds 
 
ENCLOSURE: 
See Attached 


